
Help Track Aquatic Invasive Species in Michigan-
Join the MiCorps AIS Detection Blitz!

📌 Event Window: 
June 28 – July 6, 2025

Spending time on Michigan’s lakes and rivers this summer? Help protect them! The
MiCorps AIS Detection Blitz is a fun, easy way to help track aquatic invasive species while
you’re already out enjoying the water. Simply snap photos of anything you think may be

an aquatic invasive species using iNaturalist and contribute to a statewide effort!

How it Works:

It’s easy, fun, and makes a difference- snap a photo,
upload it, and be part of a statewide effort!

Snap a Photo – Spot an aquatic plant or animal you
think may be invasive? Take a picture using your
phone camera within the allotted dates.

Upload to iNaturalist – Find the project and share
your observation in the app and the iNaturalist
community will help with ID.

Contribute to Science – Your photos help track
invasive species and support Michigan’s water
monitoring efforts.

 All data contributes to a statewide snapshot of
what’s out there!

📱 Join on iNaturalist:
Scan QR code or search

“MiCorps” in the app to join
the project

💡 iNaturalist is free and
easy to use!

Just snap a photo,
upload it, and

contribute!

📍 Statewide Participation
Anyone can join!

Join the MiCorps AIS Detection Blitz from June 28 – July 6, 2025! Whether you're
boating, paddling, fishing, or simply exploring the water, you can help document
Michigan’s aquatic species. Just take a quick photo and upload it to iNaturalist!

MiCorps AIS Detection Blitz


